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BLM Resource Advisory Council to meet in Miles City 

 
MILES CITY, Mont. --- The Bureau of Land Management Eastern Montana Resource Advisory 
Council will meet 8:00 a.m. Wednesday, Nov. 15 at the Fort Keogh Livestock and Range Research 
Laboratory located at 243 Fort Keogh Road in Miles City. 
    
Items for discussion will include BLM Miles City Field Office and Billings Field Office updates, 
Pompeys Pillar recreation fees, the 2006 fire season, travel management and other related topics. 
 
The meeting is open to the public.   
 
Interested parties may make oral statements before the RAC or file written statements for the council 
to consider during the public comment period at 11:00 a.m.  A time limit for comments may be 
established depending on the number of persons wishing to participate. 
  
The purpose of the RAC is to advise the Secretary of the Interior, through the BLM, on a variety of 
planning management issues associated with public land management.  
  
For more information, contact Mark Jacobsen at the Miles City Field Office, phone (406) 233-2831. 
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